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Input meetings conducted

Around 100 people participated in the open industry input meetings, February 3-4.

OG21received a number of good suggestions for the new OG21-strategy in the four input meetings:

February 3, 9-11 a.m. Reduction of climate gas emissions, in operations and through value chains.

February 3, 1-3 p.m. Safety and working environment.

February 4, 9-11 a.m. Cost-efficient exploration and operations.

February 4, 1-3 p.m. Digitalization and automation.

Slides shown in the meetings including notes on the suggestions raised, are available here.
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